
 

 

 

February 24, 2021 

 

New Era Development LLC, 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

As the neighboring Alder, I am excited to welcome this development to the district. This new hotel is steps 

away from the #New9th so we consider it a win for the entire area.  

I am writing to express my support for New Era Developments proposed 4 –story, 122 room WoodSpring 

Suites extended stay hotel at the southeast corner of N. 124th Street and W. Bradley Road. 

As we continue to grow and develop the NEW9th, WoodSpring Suites would be a great addition, by 

bringing quality service and economics benefits to the community through employment creation and 

increased exposure to the district from tourism and business travelers. 

I look forward to welcoming Woodspring Suites as a community partner of the New9th. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Chantia Lewis 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


